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There being no additional questions for Mr. Pistelli, Chairman McCall asked if anyone else would like to 
speak in support of the application. No one spoke. Chairman McCall asked if anyone would like to speak 
in opposition of the application. No one spoke. Chairman McCall asked if anyone had contacted the 
Zoning office. Mrs. Tulloch stated they had received no calls.  
 
There being no further discussion, Chairman McCall called for a motion. Mr. Alvarado made a motion to 
approve both variances as presented, citing criteria ³d.´ Mr. Strickland seconded the motion. The motion 
was called and carried unanimously with a vote of 6 to 0.  
 

OTHER  BUSINESS 
 

Agenda Item # 3:  Approval of Minutes:   February 5, 2019 
 
Mrs. Tulloch stated that Mr. Alvarado and Chairman McCall¶s terms would be expiring soon and asked if 
they were both interested in being reappointed. Both stated they were interested in being reappointed. 
Ms. Tolley stated that Mrs. Hobby¶s term expired in May, and Mr. Brantley¶s term would expire in October 
of 2019. Mr. Alvarado asked if there was a letter of support that was included in reappointment 
applications. Ms. Tolley stated that sometimes the Board had directed staff to write a support letter. 
Chairman McCall stated that they could make that standard protocol. Mr. McCall asked if they needed to 
be at the meeting where the reappointment was discussed. Mrs. Quarterman stated that the County 
Commission preferred that the applicant be at either the work session or the meeting.  
 
Chairman McCall asked if any changes needed to be made to the draft minutes. There being none, 
Chairman McCall called for a motion regarding the February 5, 2019 meeting minutes. Vice Chairman 
Strickland made a motion to approve the February 2019 meeting minutes as presented. Mr. Alvarado 
seconded the motion. The motion was called and carried unanimously with a vote of 6 to 0.  
 
Agenda Item # 4:  Adjournment 
 
There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned at 2:51 p.m.  
  
 
                

-RKQ�³0DF´ McCall, Chairman 
 

 
              
                                                    Date  


